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Headteacher : Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Nursery 
 

 

Newsletter – Monday 18th December 2017 
Well another term has come to an end. Nursery will close for children on Wednesday 20

th
 December and re – open for children on 

Wednesday 3
rd

 January 2018 (first bell at 8:50am with school starting at 8:55am).  

 

We recently welcomed our January starters to an introductory session to meet the children and staff they will be 

working with soon. We look forward to welcoming the children into our nursery setting in the new year and are sure 

they will be very happy in our nursery and settle well into their new learning environment. It’s also time for some of 

our current children to move up into our pre-school room to continue their learning journey with Mrs Cory and Mrs Ward. 

 

Christmas performance – Well done to all the children who took part in the performance of Christmas songs earlier 

this week. The children have been practising hard over the last few weeks and it was a joy to see them all together. 

We hope you enjoyed their efforts. Many thanks to everyone who attended, your support was appreciated by all. 

 

Kevin the Klown – Tomorrow morning children in nursery will walk across to our school site for their annual treat to 

see Kevin the Klown. Invitation letters have recently been sent home for all children. If your child is not usually in 

nursery on a Tuesday morning then you are more than welcome to bring your child in to nursery for this. Thanks to our 

school PTFA who fund this for all our nursery children. 

 

NEW ‘Physibodies’ session – Tuesday 9
th

 January will see Ms Naughton starting a regular ‘Physibodies’ session each week, 

9:30am – 10:30am each Tuesday at the Lilford Centre (across the nursery car park). The sessions are £1 and for pre-school 

children and their parent /carer and there will be different activities and songs each week. Please spread the word – we 

hope to see you at the first session in the new year. 

 

Reception starters 2018 – Don’t forget! Online applications are still open for parents to apply for their child to start Reception class in 

September 2018. Applications need to be submitted by Monday 15
th

 January 2018.  

 

Headteacher drop in’s at school – I will be available at our Darlington Street school site to answer any questions 

you may have about life at St. George’s Central School and Nurseries on Wednesday 24
th

 January, between 5pm 

and 7pm. You are very welcome to come across to school and speak to me during these times. Please arrive at 

the main school entrance at 5pm and come through to my office – please wait outside should I already be 

meeting with someone. I hope to see you on this day.  

 

This is the final nursery newsletter of 2017, I hope that this has been a great year for you. For me, the last few months have shown me 

how much positive work our school does with the opportunities that are provided for your children and the work that we do within 

our local community. Our Ofsted inspection in September and the work that our staff and governors have done behind the scenes 

since, have only confirmed to me what I already knew – that we have a committed group of people all wanting the very best for 

everyone in our community. I would of course, like to thank you as parents/carers for all your support over the past 12 months. It is 

my role to ensure that we all follow the mantra of ’Never settle for less than your best’ and we could not do that with the children 

without your help – it is very much a team effort, and your children do not let you down! I hope you have a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year and I look forward to seeing you all in 2018.  

                        

Mr M Grogan – Headteacher 
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